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Dear ENA-USA Members & the Efik Community At-Large,

The National Executive and I are proud to convey to each of you that for the first time, our 2013 National

Convention focused entirely on celebrating the progress and achievements of our Efik Youths. During the second

day of the convention, the Youth Wing presented a “Command Performance” that included a Talent show, Efik

Language 101, the crowning of Mr. and Ms. Efik USA. On Saturday, the YW leadership sponsored a Youth

Forum & Networking and finally, during the evening Dinner/Fundraising Gala, each College Scholarship award

recipient was introduced and recognized.

These College Scholarships were awarded to (9) nine deserving Youths in our community and (1) one award

was given to a deserving youth in the larger minority community through the United Negro College Fund of

Connecticut.

On behalf of the ENA-USA Exco and our membership, we are very pleased to inform all of you that

the College Scholarship checks, in the amount of $1,000.00 each, were mailed out to the following

recipients on August 28, 2013;

Ms. Chelsea Henshaw

Mr. Christopher Oyobio

Ms. Cassandra Onela

Mr. Maurice Eyo

Ms. Jacqueline Onela

Mr. Nicolas Archibong

Ms. Lizann Robinson

Ms. Ruth Ekpo

Ms. Eme Henshaw 

Once again, we congratulate all our honorees and wish them a successful 2013-14 academic year.

Finally, we congratulate the current Youth Wing Executive Committee for their outstanding convention planning.

It is equally important to recognize the wonderful efforts of all our past YW Exco members, particularly the past
Presidents who laid the foundation and building blocks for this current progressive wing of the ENA-USA.

Sincerely,

Chief (Prince) Paul O. Bassey-Duke

National President

ENA-USA




